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Macleay Island

Kennneth Arthur Wintle . | will forward his history done by Sean .

AGM held on 10 Feb in Community Hall . Had
elected with 2 new members .

We had a meeting with Larissa from Redland Council in regards to our clubhouse
application . She presented a proposal and we replied with some changes requested . It
looks like we are making some progress.

members in attendance. New Board

Starting preparations for Anzac . This will be an ongoing project for us all. We will start
selling some memorabilla soon .
Will hold a social BBQ for all members 29th celebrate leap year.

We have assisted one of our older members with some household chores and our well
being officer has assisted him with health problems . We continue to monitor his situation.

There are two new members yet to be recorded in MMS and 1 application awaiting more
information . There are now Total 85 members

One of our new members Kev Hughes who is associated with White Ribbon and Bravery
Trust has secured a meeting with Jackie Lambie in January . He asked for questions from
anyone in the sub branch or district on any issues . These can be directed to our secretary .

Kevin is also to receive Redlands Australia Day Awards for Enviroment and Sustainability
Award and Senior Citizen of the year . The club is very proud of Kev's achievement and we
know what a hard worker he is . Congratulations Kev you deserve it .

This form is for Sub Branch statistics and information only. All other matter should be raised in General Business at Council Meetings.
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